
From: wendy emal <emal50@yahoo.com>

To: "bos@mendocinocounty.org" <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 5/6/2018 7:30 PM

Subject: Love In It move to Main Street

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I would like to urge you to support the move of Love In It to Main Street in Mendocino, CA.  Love In It is a legal business that is not near a church or
school.  It is good for tourism and will bring in business to surrounding stores. This is already an established business with no complaints associated
with it.  All they want is to move from their current location on Lansing St. to a new store front on  Main St. These are honorable people running an
honorable and legal business.

Thank you,
Wendy and Russ Emal


